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The Permanent Mission of Brazil to the United Nations and other International
Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to Office of the United Nations High
Commissioner for Human Rights and, with reference to the note verbal dated 8 April
2021 (reference: ROLENDB/MR/SH), has the honor to inform that the response of the
Federative Republic of Brazil to the request of “information and documents pertaining to
the incidents that resulted in the deaths of Jodo Pedro Mattos Pinto, in Sdo Gongalo, Rio
de Janeiro, on 18 May 2020, and of Ms. Luana Barbosa dos Reis Santos, on 8 April 2016,
in Ribeirfo Preto, S&o Paulo, as well as related accountability and redress measures™ has
been forwarded to the e-mail address antiracism1@ohchr.org.

The information provided includes one summary report (in Portuguese,
accompanied by an unofficial translation into English) and 5 annexes (only in
Portuguese). The annexes should not be published in the OHCHR website, taking into
consideration the personal data contained therein.

The Permanent Mission of Brazil in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the
assurances of its highest consideration.

eneva, 30 April 2021
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